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These rules to enable open pit mining keep turning up like a bad penny. Please put
 an end to this and don't allow it! We are being asked to put WAY too much at risk for
 private profit. Protect the water, and respect the position of the Houlton Band of the
 Maliseet!

Earnestly,
Katherine Rhoda 
PO Box 58
Hiram ME 04041   
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